Vermont Weaver's Guild September 10, 2022

Between in-person and Zoom 30 weavers attended the September 2022 meeting. Susan Rockwell
presented an enjoyable program on “The Seamy Side” (mistakes in weaving).

President Claudia Gibson opened the business meeting by welcoming new members. Reports
follow.

Membership (Marty Reid): The website password changes as of this meeting; up-to-date
memberships will get it when they pay 2022-2023 dues.

Treasurer (Ron Halterman): A budget report will be provided every other meeting. Dues are
coming in now.

Library (Annette Higby): Several new books are on order and suggestions are welcome.

Workshops and Presentations: Claudia reported on behalf of this committee.

A 3 part double weave workshop starts this afternoon with a Zoom meeting in January and
presentation of projects in April.

The November meeting will be at the craft center in Shelburne with an afternoon workshop.
February and March will have Zoom workshops. Details on these are forthcoming.

NEWS: Claudia explained our role at the July 20-23, 2023 meeting to be held in Worcester, MA.
We hang the fashion and gallery shows and will have an entry in the special exhibit “Legacy of

Weavers”. NEWS runs on volunteer work and there is always a need for participation.

In other discussion, the Vermont Sheep and Wool Festival is October 1&2 in Tunbridge.
Volunteers to demonstrate in 2 hour time slots are needed. Contact Amy Stender or Laine Tharp.

Discussion about PayPal fees for workshop and dues payments occurred. Although there is a
small fee, this option aids with workshop sign-ups.

Claudia suggested that our weaver’s challenge could be a continuation of last year’s pillow
challenge, a scarf, or a towel. Criteria for these past challenges will be resent.

Respectfully submitted,
Kathy Carvey, secretary

Additions or corrections to kacarvey@gmail.com



